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Agriculture Marketing and Promotions Advisory Board to Meet

The Kansas Department of Agriculture’s Marketing and Promotions Advisory Board will meet in
Hutchinson during the Kansas State Fair. The meeting will be held on Thursday, Sept. 15, 2016, at
9:30 a.m. and will adjourn by 11:30 a.m. The meeting will be held in Dillon Hall in the Encampment
Building on the Kansas State Fairgrounds.

The meeting is open to the public. Individuals who have questions about the meeting should contact
Kerry Wefald, KDA agriculture marketing director, at kerry.wefald@ks.gov for more information.

Persons who require special accommodations must make their needs known at least two days prior
to the meeting.
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